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Monday 13th May 2024 

People Who Help Us Day 

Dear Parents, 

As part of this half term’s theme of ‘Keep on Moving and People Who Help Us’, we will be having a 

dress-up day on Wednesday 22nd May. Over the last few weeks we have been learning lots about 

different people who help us through the jobs that they do. To enhance the children’s learning on this 

topic, we would like to invite them to come to school on this day dressed up as a person who helps 

us. 

Below are a few ideas to get you thinking but please do not feel you have to choose one of our ideas. 

Be as creative as you like! Also do not feel that you have to buy a costume, your child could wear 

their own clothes and make/bring an accessory e.g. a lanyard and badge to be a teacher, a stethoscope 

and a cuddly toy to be a vet, a bag with some envelopes inside to be a postal worker etc. 

 

 

Doctor 

Firefighter 

Shop assistant 

Soldier 

Scientist 

Dentist 

Mechanic 

Vet  

Lifeguard 

Cleaner 

Taxi driver 

 

 

During the day the children will take part in many activities based around the theme of ‘People Who 

Help Us’.  The children will continue to take part in outside play so please ensure that they still come 

to school wearing suitable footwear and bring a coat (if necessary). 

If you have any questions about our dressing up day please ask your child’s teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Branch, Mrs Hunt and Mrs Cross   


